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Sacrament of Confirmation 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Thank you for confirming that you would like for your child to be enrolled in the Sacramental Preparations 
for Confirmation this year. The children have started their preparations for this through their learning in RE 
and additional sessions have been arranged for them to deepen their understanding of the Sacrament over 
the next few months. 

 
The Confirmation Mass this year will take place on: 

Tuesday 19th March at Sacred Heart in Tunstall at 6pm.  
 

We would first like to invite you to a Confirmation inspired workshop with your child which will take place 
on Tuesday 6th February from 8.50am in the school hall. This will be an opportunity for you to work with 
your child and learn together about the Sacrament of Confirmation. Please complete the reply slip below if 
you are able to attend this session. 
 
A meeting for Parents will be held in school on Wednesday 28th February at 5.30pm where we will discuss 
the final arrangements for the Confirmation Mass and answer any questions that you may have.  
 
We look forward to working with your child as they continue to develop their spiritual understanding and 
grow in their faith.  

 
 
 

Mr. N Glover 
Principal 
 

 
Reply Slip: Sacrament of Confirmation Dates  

Please return to your class teacher 
 
I will be attending the Confirmation workshop with my child on Tuesday 6th February 2024.  
 
I will be attending the Confirmation meeting in school on Wednesday 28th February 2024 
 

 
Parent of _________________________________________ in Year _______ 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ 
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